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OMHRC NEWS ARTICLE     -    6/27/18

SURVEY SAYS  -  The Old Meeting House Revitalization Committee (OMHRC) would like to thank all of the Epsom Residents that participated in the survey concerning the use of the Old Meeting House.  We are currently summarizing the results.  Our next step is to hold Listening Sessions to gather additional input.  In July, we will be contacting those who indicated they would like to participate in the Listening Sessions with available dates and times.  Once the Listening Sessions have been completed, we will publish the results and provide them to the Epsom Board of Selectmen for additional action.   Again, we would like to express our sincere appreciation to all the Epsom Residents for your time and input.





